
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 

 October 14, 2024  

 

Rev. Harold Werley gave the opening prayer. 

President Jeremy Rogers thanked Sam Thomas (Yellow Rose Catering) for providing the meal. 

Guest introductions: Fr. Michael Erpelding and Rev. Edward Pease 

Old Business: 

• Treasurer’s Report: Balance on hand is $11, 224.98 

• Minutes: see Lisa Fouts or go to visitmoville.com 

• School News: Superintendent Luxford reported that test scores and enrollment is up at the school. Sophie 

Feddersen was named the Student of the Month. 

• Moville News: Mayor Linden announced that the Frontage Road project is underway and is projected to 

finish by end of fall. New signage for Woodbury Central will be placed on Frontage Road and Highway 20. 

• MCDAI: Stee Maxwell thanked the Rogers family and the city for helping during the Senior Center project. 

They hope to finish that project by early next week. 

• Fall Fest: Sam Thomas thanked the community and student volunteers. They had great attendance and 

weather. Always need volunteers for this event. 

• Midwest Hotrod Rally: Jeremy Rogers reported there were approximately 200 cars – good attendance and 

continues to grow. 

• Historical Museum: Grace Linden reported that most exhibits are done and they are working on labeling. 

Museum expects to open in February or March. Volunteers are needed. 

New Business: 

• Halloween: October 31 at 5:30 starting at the Senior Center. Hotdog meal will be served at the Main Street 

Park Pavilion. 

• Coffee Social: Friday, November 1, 8-9 a.m. at Security National Bank. The Woodbury County Library will be 

having a coffee in early December prior to Festival of Trees. 

Guest Speaker: Cristina and Bo with Crittenton Center – discussed partnering with MCDAI to evaluate options 

for providing childcare center in Moville. 

Next meeting: November 11, 2024 at Crankshaft.                   Today’s Meal Attendance: 38 


